
From: Brett Booge [mailto:Brett@boogecomm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 11, 2003 1:14 PM 
To: submissions@cftc.gov 
Subject: limits 

Hello, My name is Brett Booge and I work at Booge Commodities in Phoenix Arizona. I would like the 
limits in cattle futures to stay at $150 instead of moving to $300. This is just my opinion but is felt the 
same by customers and colleagues alike. This to me would have a negetive effect on trading said 
contract. Thank You, Brett Booge  Brett@Boogecomm.com  
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